[bookmark: _GoBack]TOWN OF HAMILTON
SPECIAL MEETING
TUESDAY, OCTOBER 15, 2019

Chairman Blaine Lee called the special meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, October 15, 2019 for the purpose of working on the 2020 budget.  Roll call found all board members present.  The clerk presented the actual 2018, proposed 2019 and actual 2019 (through September 30) numbers and the board discussed and filled in the proposed 2020 figures.  The income/expenses  for 2020 are proposed to be $860,981, which includes the 2nd installment of the fire truck loan payment.  Supervisor Hoyer moved to accept the proposed budget and Supervisor Degenhardt seconded the motion.  Carried . The Public Hearing to approve the 2020 budget is scheduled for Tuesday, November 19th at 7:30 p.m. – immediately following the Maple Grove Sanitary District budget meeting which begins at 7:00 p.m.  Meeting was adjourned at 9:20 p.m. by motion made by Hoyer.  The motion was seconded by Degenhardt and passed.

                                                                                                                   _________________________
                                                                                                                   Sara Schultz, Clerk

